

Newsletter

Friday 29th October - Term Four, Newsletter 13, 2021

NEWSLETTERS ARE DISTRIBUTED FORTNIGHTLY ON EVEN WEEKS.

Tena ra koutou ki nga hau e wha – Greetings to everybody.

Welcome back to school!

Here we are in Term 4, the final term of the year, and it already feels as if the time is disappearing quickly. It is so lovely to see everyone back at school! I wish to extend a special welcome to our new teachers, Jonathan Van Campen in Pod 1 and Lauren Fish in Pod 6. I am enjoying seeing the children being able to get out and learn cricket skills and play cricket with visiting coaches. They have been having a great time!



We are very excited to see the progress of our new artificial turf sports ground. Our Board presiding member (board chair), Brad Flower, has been keeping us updated with fantastic aerial photos showing the turf progress. These photos can be viewed on the Parent Support Group page on our school website. We are also excited that work is starting on the development of our new outdoor classroom, nature play area. The new nature play area is being created in the corner of the school that used to be

planted out with poplar trees. We would like to acknowledge the generous donation from the James subdivision developer, Mark Holland, that has allowed for this dream to become reality.

The school pool will be open from the 8th November and weather permitting, your children will have opportunities to swim most days. I'm sure the teachers will let you know when the children will need to bring their togs and towels.

If you know that your child will not be attending Hurupaki School next year, please let the office know as soon as possible to assist us with forming classes for next year. If you have a pre-schooler starting next year, and you have not advised the school office, please let them know as soon as possible.

I wish you all a safe and enjoyable weekend!

Noho ora, kia atawhai

Rob Posthumus



Eve Paewhenua, Natalia Devyatova, Harper Wells, Adam Keighran, Indi Wells, Olive Miller, Caitlin Worthington, Ezra-Faye Noa, Oliver Taylor, Marlowe McNaughton, Daisy Barber, Marvyn Lamb, Nate Voss, Kardae Kingi, Wai Manu Heteraka, Finn Sommi, Deacon Bamber, Jacob Mabbitt and Mackenzie Mete!!!



Kindo updates

If you have not already, please register for our school payment system <u>Kindo</u>! Below is a list of what you pay for on Kindo

- School fees
- Camps and trips
- Sports fees
- Misc stationery and stationery packs available in 2022
- Uniforms including school hats
- Calendar Art
- Kawakawa balm and beeswax wraps
- Hurupaki School Cookbook Local and Loved



You might like to set up an automatic payment to spread the costs out over the school year? Go to 'top up account' on your Kindo app for instructions.



Uniforms - from <u>Uniform Hub</u> are now available on Kindo. Any orders will be delivered to school on a Wednesday and sent to your child's class to take home. <u>Bethells</u> will also be uploading their uniform items to Kindo soon.

More hats have arrived at the school office!! They can be purchased via Kindo and delivered to your child's class. They are also available directly from Bethalls in the Strand

Arcade. The price for hats will be \$15.00 from Monday 1st November due to cost increase from supplier.

Calendar Art and Local and Loved Cookbooks!!

All calendar art orders must be in and paid for by Monday 1st
November. Payment can be made via Kindo or internet banking. Orders cannot be accepted without payment.

Hurupaki School Support Group 12-3093-0135900-00

Artwork will be made available to view via hero/seesaw by the class teacher. Orders will be distributed to classes near the end of term 4.

Local and Loved Cookbook - Makes a great Christmas present for a loved one! For sale via Kindo or

https://www.localandlovedcookbook.com/





PLEASE REMEMBER:

NO vehicles other than staff and service vehicles are to enter school grounds between 8.10am - 8.45am and 2.15pm - 3pm

NO vehicles are to enter into school grounds to drop off or pick up children at any time, except by arrangement with the office.

The recommended speed limit within school grounds is 5kmh

PLEASE INFORM YOUR FAMILY AND FRIENDS WHO PICK UP

REMINDERS

- ✓ Please check your Kindo account for outstanding fees https://www.hurupaki.school.nz/payments/
- ✓ Download Hero app. Click https://hero.linc-ed.com/parents/
- ✓ Please call or email the school when your child is going to be away Thank you!

IMPORTANT DATES COMING UP

Tuesday 2nd November 11th & 12th November 25th & 26th November Wednesday 15th December Wednesday 2nd February BOT Meeting
Production filming week
Athletics days (children only)
Last day term 4

First day of 2022

COMMUNITY NOTICES

- FREE swimming caps available on Kindo
- School Lunches available Wednesday and Friday's with lunch Online www.lunchonline.co.nz
- Kamo Community Inc. meeting this Monday coming 1 November 6pm at the Kamo Club.
- Kamo Cricket Club contact Jodi Stoddart 0272046706 Email kamojuniorcricket@gmail.com









ISSUE 7 OUT NOW

What is Food Styling?

While it is true that a food's appearance can have an impact on its consumption, social media platforms have taken the concept of food styling to an entirely new level. An actual food stylist showcases food for photography, video or film according to CareerExplorer.com. Combine easier than ever access to technology with a pandemic and you get a new group of amateur lunchbox stylists creating bento boxes that look like executive chefs from Disney World put them together. Don't sweat! A few tips to increase the appeal of meals includes offering bite sized portions (e.g., cubed cheese blocks and mini muffins), adding easy whimsy with mini cookie cutters (e.g., making star shaped cucumbers) or creating funny food names on labels such as Planet Box's reusable magnetic labels.



Te Manawa Tahi Community Timetable



NORTHERN WHANGĀREL

All hubs are open from 9:00am until 12:00pm unless otherwise stated

	Date	Hub Locations	
	T. 4 N.	Plunket Family Centre, 33 King Street, Kensington	
	Thurs 4 Nov	Clark Road Chapel, 4-6 Clark Road, Kamo	
	Thurs 11 Nov	Te Ora Hou, 104 Corks Road, Tikipunga	0
	Thurs 18 Nov	Te Rito, Cnr William Jones Drive & Rata Place, Otangarei	
	Wed 24 Nov	Clark Road Chapel, 4-6 Clark Road, Tikipunga	
	Thurs 9 Dec	Te Rito, Cnr William Jones Drive & Rata Place, Otangarei	U





Drop into a hub or to see a Speech Language Specialist make an appointment by phoning **0800 5248 4256** or emailing **TT.Support@education.govt.nz**.